The Quantum Leap Crusade 

c/o Michael Cote and Patricia Blair 

253 Bonnie Dr.

Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70819

225-275-2978 Home 

owenaX24@yahoo.com or mikecote@netzero.net
Scott Bakula

14431 Ventura Blvd., 
Suite 320

Sherman Oaks, CA. 91423

Dear Scott,


I am writing in behalf of all your fans, Dean’s fans and not to forget Ziggy.  On 27 JUL 98 I posted a message on the Sci-fi channel bboard asking for help from anyone who wanted to see Quantum Leap back on as a new series.  Two days later I received two responses.  As of 18 AUG 98, we are 42 members strong and growing.  I set up a webpage and mailing list and with the help of my first member, Patty Blair, we are getting responses from all over the world.  We have a Quantum Leap Committee from the UK joining our list.  The responses that we have been getting are positive and express that it’s about time that we get together and put QL back on the air.  There are a lot of people that miss Sam and Al.  


If you would please gives us some ideas that will accelerate our progress.  Who, What, When, Why, and How of what to do and say that will help us accomplish our mission.  I guess the next question I should ask is; are you willing to come back to QL?  I hope that you would; because it wouldn’t be the same if you didn’t. Sure the show would go on, but it would only be another sci-fi show.  You and Dean made the show with your own personalities along with the characters you two played.  I am very sorry to hear  about the death of  Dennis Wolfberg.  I was not aware of it until just recently.  


Well, I, along with all QL fans will be waiting for your correspondence. Drop us a line or write to the above mailing address and look us up online at the following internet address http://www.geocities.com/Heartland/Ranch/5548/QuantumLeapCrusade/.

Thank you,

God Bless

The Quantum Leap Crusade

Michael S. Cote

